ELANTAS PDG, Inc.

5200 North Second Street, St. Louis, MO 63147 USA

2011 Price Increase Notification

To Our Customers:

Effective with all orders placed on or after January 1, 2011 and shipped after February 1, 2011, or as allowed by contract, ELANTAS PDG, Inc. is increasing prices on some of our products. The price increase varies by the product chemistry.

The petrochemical marketplace, which supplies the raw materials we use in manufacturing our products, remains volatile. The supply/demand imbalances related to our raw materials continues to affect the prices of those raw materials. Most of our raw material costs are higher today than they were in 2009, and in many cases, are even higher than they were in 2008. Unfortunately, we are anticipating this trend to continue into 2011. As we do every year, we identify and implement process improvements in our plant and operations to mitigate the amount of needed increase in our prices.

We understand price increases affect your business, but hope you appreciate the efforts we have made to minimize the impact. We are committed to maintaining the high quality of products and service you have come to expect. Thank you for your business and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Best Regards,
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CARLA M. RUSSO

Sales & Marketing Director



Date

[image: image2.jpg]O ELANTAS

Electrical Insulation




12/06/2010

Page

1/1

Your contact

Carla Russo

Tel (direct)

+1 314 621-5700

Fax (direct)

+1 314 436-1030

E-mail

carla.russo@altana.com

ELANTAS PDG, Inc.

5200 North Second Street St. Louis, MO 63147 USA

Tel +1 314 621-5700 Fax +1 314 436-1030 info.elantas.pdg@altana.com
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